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Dear Parents and Guardians, September 2012

Welcome back to school and another year of collecting Box Tops for Education®! Last year our
PTO earned a combined total of over $3,000.00 for both Central & Liberty Elementary Schools.
Box Tops for Education is such an easy way for parents to get involved in their child’s education.
Just by purchasing Box Tops products, clipping the coupons, gluing or taping them on the
collection forms and sending them into school, we earn cash that can be used to buy anything we
need. You can find Box Tops on thousands of your favorite products, from General Mills®
cereals, Betty Crocker® products, Progresso® soups, Old El Paso®, Ziploc®, Green Giant®
frozen foods, Cottonelle®, Kleenex®, Nature Valley® Granola Bars, Avery® office supplies to
Hanes® T-shirts (for a complete product list click).

Clip — Clip the Box Tops from hundreds of participating products. Each one is worth 10¢ when
our schools redeem them from Box Tops for Education. Both schools have Box Tops Education
collection drives currently underway. Collection sheets may be returned to school any time now
through Friday, September 28, 2012. There is no limit to how many forms each person may turn
in (the forms can be found here click). Both schools are having the same contest. Each
completed form of 50 BTE coupons will earn two entries into a raffle for a $10 ShopRite gift card.
We encourage all students to bring in their completed forms to help us kick off the school year
with a bang!

Shop online — Shop at your favorite online stores through the Box Tops Marketplace®
(boxtops4education.com/marketplace). Our school can earn eBoxTops® with every qualifying
purchase you make, at no additional cost to you.

Sign up to support our school at boxtops4education.com, where you can:

» See how much our school is earning with Box Tops -a rn
* Enter online promotions for chances to win eBoxTops and other prizes WBoxTops
* Print coupons for your favorite Box Tops brands fe chool wh

You can also sign up for Box Tops email newsletters that will keep you updated on the program,
and for Marketplace newsletters that include offers from online retailers where you can earn
eBoxTops. To learn more, visit boxtops4education.com.

We encourage all families to continue to save Box Tops throughout the school year! Spread the
word to your relatives and neighbors to clip and save them for you. As always, thank you for
taking the time to help us make these programs a successful, easy way for our schools to earn
much needed funds! If you have any questions, feel free to contact the coordinator for your
child’s school:

Central School Coordinator: Harriet Kerwin ~ kerwinclan@comcast.net ~ (908) 979-8993
Liberty School Coordinator: Nickole Whelan ~ njwcpal3@yahoo.com ~ (908) 319-4579
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